
Bill Harvey 
Vice President 

 
“Live better, work Union!” 

 

Bill transferred from Local #894 (Akron Ohio) back in 

1994. The best job Bill ever had was working at Crystal 

River Nuclear Power Plant. He is married and the proud 

father of 3 children, and he likes to spend his free time 

in the outdoors; he enjoys hunting and fishing. Bill is 

committed to staying active with Local #517 by 

participating in demonstrations/job actions, group 

meetings/events, contract negotiations, recruiting, and 

with Central Labor Councils. 

 

(813)317-7462 

harvey3@tampabay.rr.com 
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